PENN YAN CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
BUSINESS OFFICE
ONE SCHOOL DRIVE
PENN YAN, NY 14527-1099
(315) 536-3373

POSTING

Notice to Classified (Non-Teaching) Personnel and Administrators

DATE: June 26, 2025

RE: Notice of Position Vacancy

This notice is in compliance with the conditions stated in the CSEA Agreement under

Article X. Please be advised that applications are being accepted to fill the following
positions:

Anticipated Custodial Worker: 8 hours/day; 12 months/year; $19.87/hour. Current
opening is for the night shift at PYE, beginning after July 1, 2025.

Please submit a letter of interest to Dr. Gregory S. Baker, Superintendent of Schools, One
School Drive, Penn Yan, NY, no later than July 3, 2025 at 3:00 p.m.

Dr. Gregory S. Baker
Superintendent of Schools




